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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had 4 seasons in one day today: starting with snow and finishing in bright sunshine. The children have been 
very excited by the snow over the last couple of days and I am glad we had the opportunity to play in it for a short time 
yesterday and build some nice school ’snow-day’ memories! 
 
There has been a lot to enjoy this week. Year 2 went to the Sealife Centre and had a great time; Year 4 did a brilliant 
assembly which showed real breadth and quality across the curriculum and Year 5 have just come back from the Space 
Centre full of excitement, raving about how good it was!  It is so good to see our children being inspired to learn in so 
many different ways and their enthusiasm is infectious. 
Well done to all the children and staff for their innovation and hard work this week! 
 
I have been in touch with Mrs Stevens this week as she is recuperating from her surgery and working from home. 
She would like to pass on her best wishes to everyone and she is looking forward to returning to school very soon. 
 
Many thanks for your continuing partnership and support!    Andy Mitchell  -  Head Teacher 

Year 4 Group Assembly 

This week in Year 4, we have focused on our curriculum assembly, 
thinking all the way back to September and all of the wonderful things 
we've learnt. It was great to see so many families celebrate our learn-
ing with use. Some of the highlights were: times tables shoot out 
game (very competitive!); our fantastic art work; boomwhackers per-
formance and dancing and singing to Rock Around the Clock. Our 
hand jive got better and better every time.  

It was also lovely to round the week off playing together in the snow! 

Miss De Araujo  

Attendance News  
  
 
 
Highest class attendance for last week—Class RMB
(Mrs Magnall & Mrs Bailey) with 100%! 
 
Whole school attendance to date - 95.1% (school 
target 96.5%) 
 
Pupils with 100% to date = 70 pupils = 16.87%  

What I love about Woodloes …… 
 
 

”The teacher’s are really 
helpful, they take care of 
you and are really kind.” 

 
Davneet 6K 

Year 5 went on an exciting trip that was out of this world!  

Today, the year 5 children and staff visited the Space Centre in Leicester. We learnt about many interesting 
new things and enjoyed all of the interactive experiences that we had. Looking at the space rocket was one 
of the highlights of the day! The children were impeccably behaved and have learnt lots of new knowledge 
which will help them with their science learning this term. Well done, Year 5. 

The Year 5 Team 



Staff Vacancy 
We currently have the following 
vacancy at Woodloes 
 

• Teaching Assistant Level 2 
SEN, Permanent position, Term time only. 
13hrs a week. Thursday and Friday from 
8.30am-3.30pm. Starting April 2023, date tbc 
pending recruitment checks. Grade G, Scale 
point 11-17. Salary £22,793 FTE per annum 
£5989.79 pro rata pa. Closing date for applica-
tions 9am Friday 17th March 2023.  

 
Application packs are available on our website 
www.woodloes.com. Should you require any other 
details please contact the School Office via HRad-
min5207@welearn365.com or telephoning 01926 
497491. 

Friday 10th March 2023 
 

Focus on Excellence- Reception. 
Our maths learning this week has linked to our 
current book "What the ladybird heard" by 
Julia Donaldson. The children have been prac-
tising using positional language (such as 
above, next to, left, right, in front and behind) 
by singing a bean bag song to the tune of "If 
you're happy and you know it". They have also 
investigated doubling numbers using the lady-
bird's spots! 

Mrs Bailey 
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Other News 
Red Nose Day 
Woodloes will be celebrating Comic Relief with a ‘Wear Red Day.’ Pupils are invited 
to attend school wearing red on Friday 17th March. If you would like to donate to 
Comic Relief, please do so via https://donation.comicrelief.com/. We will not be able 
to accept donations in school. 

Maths Drop in Sessions 
We look forward to welcoming parents into school next week for our Maths Drop in sessions. Ses-
sion times are from 9.30am until 10am. Please enter via the main school office. Class 1C and Year 3 
will take place on Monday 13th March, Years 4,5 & 6 on Tuesday 14th March and Year 2 will take 
place on Friday 17th March. 

Easter Tombola Donations 
Thank you to those who have already donated Easter Eggs to the upcoming Easter tombola. 
The Friends group would be very grateful of any more chocolate Easter Egg donations. Dona-

tions can be handed to class teachers no later than Thursday 30th March. 

Khalsa Lionesses Football Team 
Khalsa Lionesses are looking for girls in years 2 and 3 to join our football team. Training sessions are 
on a Friday afternoons. For further details please contact Cerys on 07531208782  

Parent Safeguarding Information 
 
Calling all parents in Warwickshire…  
 

Have you heard of Child Sexual Exploitation? Do you 
know about County Lines? How to spot the signs 
and where to get help?  
Barnardo’s (Warwickshire Child Exploitation Team) 
are bringing you a 60-minute virtual guide to Child 
Exploitation.  
This is a perfect opportunity to increase your aware-
ness, ask experienced professionals any burning 
questions and learn more about the support that is 
available in your area. 
 
Please click here to find out more information and 
about how to book a place on the parents CSE Zoom 
training session. 

Year 2 Ventured Under the Sea. 

Year 2 visited the Sea Life Centre on Wednesday this week 
for our new topic Splash Attack. We loved seeing all of the 
underwater animals including sharks, turtles, otters, jellyfish 
and many other exciting sea creatures! We were able to walk 
through the amazing 360 underwater tunnel and even got to 
touch a starfish and shark eggs!  

We are excited to write a recount of our trip next week within 
our English writing.       
              Miss Lyons 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/
http://www.safeguardingwarwickshire.co.uk/downloads/BarnardosParents_Information.pdf

